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Market Announcement  
 

Orion Health Re-appoints Director 
 

Auckland - Monday 15 October 2018 - Orion Health (NZX:OHE/ASX:OHE) has announced 
the re-appointment of Michael Falconer as a Director of the company. The Board fully 
supports his re-appointment and continued contribution to Orion Health as a Director.  

The Board has determined that Mr Falconer is not an independent director in accordance 
with NZX Listing Rules 3.3.2 and 3.3.3(b). 

 

About Orion Health  
Orion Health (NZX:OHE) is a global health technology company that provides solutions which enable 
healthcare to more than 100 million patients globally. Built on an open platform, Orion Health is a 
leading provider of interoperability, population health management and precision medicine solutions. 
The company employs more than 800 people around the world and is committed to continual 
innovation, investing substantially in research and development to cement its position at the forefront 
of precision medicine. For more information visit www.orionhealth.com  
 
 
Contact 
Alex Mercer 
Orion Health 
Email: alexme@orionhealth.com 
Phone: +6421 502 112 
 
 
 


